
 

 
 

 

 
 
Hi, all – 
 
 

We 

 
Hello! 
 
Despite some weather inconsistencies the 
Strawberry Festival on June 17th, was a 
success! There were about 25 attendees, which 
was up from last year. Good food, good friends, 
good times! 
 
A big “thank you” to Diana DeRoche for hosting 
the event at her beautiful home, and to all the 
people who brought such delicious food to 
share. All of your contributions and efforts are 
greatly appreciated! 
 
A number of folks asked Dot Woodle for her 
Broccoli Slaw Salad recipe. You’ll find the 
recipe below. 
 
We hope you all have a great summer! Keep on 
hooking, and we’ll see you in September! 
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June Show & Tell  
 
Jeanie Crockett: 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Jenna Sleeper: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Broccoli Slaw Salad 
from the kitchen of Dot Woodle 

 

2/3 cup olive oil 

1/3 cup cider vinegar 

2/3 cup sugar (or less) 

2 3-oz chicken Ramen noodles (broken) 

10-oz broccoli slaw 

3/4 cup sliced almonds 

3/4 cup golden raisins 

1/2 cup sliced green onions 

1/2 cup chopped green pepper 

 

Whisk oil, vinegar, sugar, and noodle seasoning. 

Combine broccoli, noodles, almonds, raisins, onions, and 

pepper. Add dressing. Refrigerate. Make salad at least 2 

hours ahead. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Mayflower Meetings for 2017-
2018: 
 
September 16, 2017 

 Meet and Greet 

 Guest Speaker: Gail Majauckas, Vendor 

 Refreshments: Last Names A-C 
 
October 21, 2017 

 Display of Project Challenge pieces! 

 Guest Speaker: Kathy Spellacy, 
“Chicken Cacciatore” 

 Refreshments: Last Names D-I 
 
November 18, 2017 

 Guest Speaker: Judith Burger Gossart, 
“Maine Seacoast Mission Hooked Rugs 
1923 – 1938” 

 Refreshments: J-R 
 
December 9, 2017 

 Christmas  

 Refreshments: Everyone 
 
January 20, 2018 

 Guest Speaker: Ania Knapp, Tartan 
Workshop and how to personalize it, 
Vendor 

 Refreshments: Last Names S-Z 
 
February 17, 2018 

 Winter Hook-In 

 Refreshments: Last Names A-C 
 
March 17, 2018 

 Guest Speaker: Donna Hezlep, “The Gift 
in Our Hands,” a quilt maker’s journey 
through rug hooking 

 Refreshments: Last Names D-I 
 
April 21, 2018 

 Mayflower’s Hookers’ Auction 

 Refreshments: Last Names J-R 
 

May 19, 2018 

 Monthly Meeting 

 Refreshments: Last Names S-Z 
 
June 16, 2018 

 Strawberry Festival 

 Location TBD 

 Refreshments: Sign-Up Sheet 
 
 

Project Challenge 

 
Reminder, we decided to go with two choices 

for the latest challenge: 

1. Mystery Artist piece – select an artist 

you are interested in and hook a piece 

that is inspired by that artist. All artists 

are welcome, but it would especially 

interesting to select an “unknown” artist 

that you can research and share what 

you learn with our group. 

2. Celestial – design and hook a piece that 

relates to outer space, stars, planets, 

etc. 

Pieces will be displayed at the October 2017 

meeting. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



External Events: 

ATHA Region 1 Hook-In West & Rug Registry 

August 19, 2017, 10:00am to 4:00pm 

Shelburne/Buckland Community Center 

53 Main Street 

Shelburne, MA 01370 

Attached are the Hook-In West registration and Rug 

Registry forms. A rug hooker may attend one or 

both of these events. Additional information is 

provided on each form. 

Space is limited at the Hook-In, so if you wish to 

attend, be sure to send in your registration form as 

soon as possible. 

Region 1 / Quabbin Chapter sponsors the Hook-In 

portion of the day and Region 1 sponsors the Rug 

Registry portion.   

 
October 11-14, 2017  
ATHA Biennial, Cleveland, OH  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mugs!! 
 

 
 
If you’d like to own one (or more!) of these fine 
mugs, please let Sue Sweetser or Janice 
Oberlander know. They are ceramic, 
microwave and dishwater safe (except for the 
cover), and cost $15.00 each. They would 
make a nice gift for yourself or a friend, and 
you’ll be helping to raise a little bit of money for 
the Mayflower Chapter. It’s a win-win! 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Meeting Location: 

St. Agnes Church at 186 Woburn Street, 
Reading, MA in the upper Parish Hall 
behind the church. 

Board Members: 

Co-President: Ann Duggan 

     Email: daisdaph2@yahoo.com  

     Phone: 978.658.5672 

Co-President: Lin Fields 

     Email: Lin@efields.com 

     Phone: 978.369.7166 

Vice President:  Jane Sittnick 

     Email: janesittnick@aol.com  

     Phone: 978.465.5527 

Membership: Ildi Tary 

Treasurer: Tina Carrick  

Secretary/Newsletter: Sue Sweetser, 
Email: suesweetser@yahoo.com 

Programs: Judy Carvalho 

Hostess Coordinators: Janice 
Oberlander and Maggie Cowell 

Webmaster – Susan Russo   

     Email: Susan.j.Russo@comcast.net  

Note: All chapter members must also 
belong to ATHA. 

ATHA Website:  

www.ATHARugs.com 

  

Mayflower Website:  

www.Mayflowerchapter.com 

 

 

 

 

mailto:daisdaph2@yahoo.com
mailto:Lin@efields.com
mailto:janesittnick@aol.com
mailto:suesweetser@yahoo.com
mailto:Susan.j.Russo@comcast.net
http://www.atharugs.com/

